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I am opposed to senate bill 1076. 

 

Oregon currently has some of the strictest animal welfare laws in place including 

ORS 167.364 and ORS 609.420 which insured humane breeding conditions and 

regulates animal cruelty. What we need to do is  enforce the laws we already have. 

Focusing on the true backyard breeder . Not  punishing the ethical/ health testing/ 

breed  preserving ones. 


